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SAYREVILLE PLANNING BOARD 

MINUTES OF August 19, 2020 
The regular meeting of the Sayreville Planning Board was called to order by Robert Davis, 
Chairman and opened with a salute to the flag.  The meeting was being conducted in accordance 
with the Open Public Meeting Law P.L. 1975, c231, Public Law, 1975. 
 
Members of the Planning Board present were: Mr. D’Addio, Councilman Dalina, Mr. 
Macagnone, Ms. O’chenge, Ms. O’Leary, Ms. Patel, Ms. Pawlowski, Mr. Tighe and Chairman 
Davis 
Absent Members: Mr. Kelly and Mr. Sivilli 
Also present were: Mr. Cornell, Engineer, Mr. Alfieri, Esq., Attorney and Mr. Fowler, Planner 

 
AT THIS TIME, THE MEETING WAS OPENED: 
Chairman Davis asked the Planning Board Secretary if the board meeting was being 
conducted under the Sunshine Law and if all publications were notified, the secretary had 
stated, yes.   
 
Planning Board Secretary, stated To help keep the meeting as organized as possible, 
residents who wish to speak in one of the public portions are to press *9 which will notify 
us that a person from the public wishes to speak.  At that time, you will be asked for your 
name and address and be limited to the 5 minute comment period. 
 
MEMORIALIZATION OF RESOLUTION: 
 
The Place at Sayreville ~ Amended Site Plan 
Main Street 
Blk 175 Lot 10.01 

Atty: Mr. Brian H. Harvey, Esq.  
Archer & Greiner P.C.  
Riverview Plaza 
10 Highway 35 
Red Bank, NJ 07701-5902 

 
Mr. Tighe made a motion to approve the resolution; Mr. Macagnone seconded 
ROLL CALL: 
YES:  Mr. D’Addio, Councilman Dalina, Mr. Macagnone, Ms. Patel, Ms. Pawlowski, Mr. 
Tighe and Chairman Davis 
NO: 
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ASTAIN:  
 
ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES: 
 
Mr. Tighe made a motion to accept the board minutes from July 15, 2020, Mr. Macagnone 
seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
OLD BUSINESS/NEW BUSINESS/ADMINISTRATION MATTERS: 
 
Planning Board would be canceling the next meeting on September 2, 2020 due to no 
applications. Mr. Tighe made a motion to cancel, seconded by Councilman Dalina.  Motion 
carried.   
 
Secretary states, To help keep the meeting as organized as possible, residents who wish to 
speak in one of the public portions are to press *9 which will notify us that a person from 
the public wishes to speak.  At that time, you will be asked for your name and address and 
be limited to the 5 minute comment period. 
 
Public portion was opened and closed.    
 
Councilman Dalina made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Mr. D’Addio. 
Motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Beth Magnani 
Planning Board Secretary 


